
 

Scam Artists Posing as Government Representatives   

Target: All Seniors 
 

Scam artists are impersonating government representatives and 

approaching seniors with offers of new programs that are only available 

for a fee.  They may also offer you gift cards or cash cards for a fee.  This is 
a scam and these individuals are criminals!  True government 

representatives will never request money from you.  Protect yourself by 

always asking for a business card and photographic identification from 

any person claiming to represent a government agency. 

 

If someone approaches you, law enforcement recommends that you: 
 
 Ask for the person’s business card and photographic identification. 
 
 Do not give them any personal information like your name, address, social security 

number, or account numbers. 
 
 Call your Social Worker or the San Bernardino County Adult Protective Services 

number below if you have questions regarding a service or program. 
 
 

If you think you may be a victim of a scam, contact 
San Bernardino County Adult Protective Services (APS) 

at 877-565-2020 or your local police department. 

C o u n t y  o f  S a n  B e r n a r d i n o  
D e p a r t m e n t  o f  A g i n g  a n d  A d u l t  S e r v i c e s   
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Beware of Scam Artists Posing as Government Representatives! 


